

CORONA VIRUS

The OSA Executive has come together and decided to cancel the remaining tournaments due to the outbreak of the Corona Virus

We always want everyone to feel safe and be able to play comfortably.

We are still going to schedule the Ontario's *for now* with a change of dates.

- We are now booked for May 29th 30th and 31st at Fonthill Legion provided things have improved regarding Covid-19. (This could change again)

Regarding having to play 3 tournaments to qualify for the Ontario's:

- Most players *except for a couple who need two more* have their tournaments already and *several who still need one*.
- The executive is *waiving the three tournament requirement* for this year which will allow any of our players “**who have played at least one tournament**” to still qualify for the Ontario's.

We hope things will be greatly improved in the next couple of months and we can get back to some kind of normal.

As we said before things could change again and if they do, we will keep you all informed.

If any of you know someone who doesn't have access to the internet can you pass this information to them.

Wishing you all good health.

We will get through this 😊

OSA Executive